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Available as an open awning 
system without fabric cover shell 
and top board.

The area beneath is free from 
posts, beams and cords.

Elegant design with superior 
strength and longevity by German 
Engineering combined with 
affordable cost makes it in highest 
demand with our domestic and 
commercial customers.

The optional fabric cover shell 
offers an elegant solution for 
concealing the fabric roller.

Front profile bracket 

Joins the arms securely to 
the front profile and permits 
adjustment of the angle.

Hinged arm joint

The plastic-coated double cables 
are designed for an extremely 
long service life,

-No soiling of the greased cables 
caused by exposure to the 
environment.
-Arm profile and cables of the 
same colour.
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Technical features

Width

Up to 650cm with 2 hinged arms

Up to 700cm with 3 hinged arms

Up to 1300cm, 2 units linked with 
4 hinged arms

Up to 1950cm, 3 units linked with 
6 hinged arms

Arm lengths

150/200/250/300/350/400cm

Operating System

Manual or motorised.

Extras

Sun and wind sensor.
 
Roll Down valance.

Fabrics

Vast selection of PARA, Dickson 
and Recasens Colours.

Framework colours

-White colour RAL 9016

-Special powder-coating available 
in other RAL colours.
(price increase)

Ceiling fitting

Wall fitting


